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Brompton and Sawdon Community Primary School 

 Cayley Lane, Brompton by Sawdon, Scarborough, YO13 9DL    

 Tel: 01723 859359  

 www.bromptonsawdonschool.co.uk      

 admin@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk  Headteacher:  Mr. G Robinson 

Hello everybody, 

As discussed last week, on Monday you will receive the initial letters and information regarding the upcoming Parent Governor 
elections. Although undoubtedly a commitment, it’s also a great opportunity to shape the future of the school, learn more 
about our processes and curriculum, and hold me to account! Governors are often referred to as critical friends, and are a 
massive part of making the school run as well as it does. Please contact Mr Ford, our Chair of Governors, should you wish to find 
out a bit more about the role or have any further questions. 
 
Thanks to those who have said that they can give us some help at the garden working parties next week. If you could possibly 
come down to school (or know somebody who could and you would like to nominate!) between 3:30pm and 6pm on the 8th and 
9th of March, it would be very much appreciated. After-school Gardening Club will start from 15th March. 
 
We are currently further enhancing our computing curriculum. It is striking how quickly this subject has evolved over the last 
few years, and indeed how quickly some knowledge and skills become obsolete. It has also been striking how comfortable the 
children are in discussing social media, Youtube and other programs and software. Many are already excited by the thought of 
working in the industry, no doubt inspired by the whole range of ‘Influencers’ and celebrities that they come across when on the 
internet – even with parental controls in place. It was therefore timely that we had the following safeguarding guidance sent 
through this week from the  UK Safer Internet Centre: 
In the modern world many children and adults are seeing live streaming as a valid way of generating low start up income. The 
rise of YouTube, Twitch, Instagram, and other platforms, have opened up ways of making money that didn’t exist before. Now 
users are able to get opinions, views, and advice across to people all over the world, simply from your computer or laptop. There 
is no minimum age to these kinds of activities. And people that make a success of YouTube can be as young as primary age. 
However, this opens up opportunities for those who prey on these channels of under aged people. They encourage them and 
ultimately try to gain their trust. This requires those in the educational and safeguarding sphere to be able to give good advice to 
keep them safe whilst pursuing these online objectives. The Safer Internet Centre has produced a page dedicated to mitigating 
harm for those engaging in these online activities. To find out more please follow the link: https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-
issue/livestreaming-2 
 
Safeguarding 
As always, should you have any concerns, please report these to Mr Robinson (Designated Safeguarding Lead) or Mrs Davis 
(Deputy Safeguarding Lead) in his absence. You can do this in person, via Dojos, by telephoning the school number on 01723 
859359 or by emailing headteacher@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk / kdavis@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

Where there are significant immediate concerns about the safety of a child, please contact the police on 999. If you believe the 

situation is urgent but does not require the police, please call 01609 780780 to make a telephone contact. The Emergency Duty 

Team can be reached out of hours on this same number. 

 
Don’t forget the next Stay and Read Session on Tuesday afternoon at 3:10pm! It will be great to see as many of you as possible 
in school, helping the children to develop that life-long love of reading. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, ideas or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. They will be very much valued. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr R 
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Last week we shared with you the responses from the children regarding The Leavers/End of Year BBQ. Thank you 
for all your views also. The resounding opinion from all was that we should KEEP THE ANNUAL EVENT.  We now 
just need a couple of people to commit please and run this years event. Please could you contact Mrs Hargreaves in 
the school office to volunteer, and then the reins can be handed over! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
If you would like to help with fundraising or would simply like to have a chat we meet every TUESDAY morning in the school 
office straight after drop off for half an hour. 
 

Easter Disco – Friday 31 March – Brompton Village Hall, 5.30-7.30pm 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATE - Summer Fair 4 July 2023 
Looking ahead to sports day and the summer fair. We hope that as many of you as possible will get involved, if you 
have any ideas or thoughts on what we can do, please let us know. You can contact us directly or please send a 
message through the school office and Mrs H. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Brompton & Sawdon Primary School (Fundraising team) 

friends@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk. 

 

School Council 

mailto:friends@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk
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We are exploring ways in which to move Buddies forward with the provision that we offer. Please see the above schedule of 
ideas – your thoughts and suggestions would be much appreciated.  
 
Whilst Mrs Beevers is off work due to illness, Mrs Hargreaves will be the face that will meet and greet our morning Buddies. In 
an afternoon – Mr Agar will support the children on a Mon/Tue/Wed/Fri and Miss Hotham on a Thursday. 
 
This week we have had much fun exploring new activities to wake us up and wind us down!!!  
Look out for more arts and crafts and also quizzes as the weeks go on. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BUDDIES 
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 Lunch Clubs Events 

ALL WEEK  

Monday Farmhouse Macaroni 
Cheese 

Garlic Bread 
Broccoli & Carrots 

 
***** 

Jam Roly Poly & Custard 
Or 

Fresh Fruit 
 

Vegetarian Option:  Jacket 
Potato with a choice of 

filling and salad. 

8am Breakfast Stories with 
Buddies NEW 
 
7.50am SAT’s BOOSTER 
(year 6) breakfast & setup 
– start at 8am 
 
12.30pm School Choir 
 
4pm Golf at Snainton 
Driving Range 

*Full Governors Meeting 6pm – 8pm 

Tuesday Cheese Burger 
Wedges 

Coleslaw & salad 
 

***** 
Banana Brownie 

Or 
Fresh Fruit 

Vegetarian Option:   
Sandwich  with a choice of 

filling and salad. 

8am Wake up with Mrs. H  
 
12.30pm School Council 
 
12.30pm Gardening Club 

*Friends in school at 9am 
 
*Read With Me parents in school 3.10pm – 
3.30pm 
 
*Cross Country at Scalby Rugby Club – 4pm 
onwards – please ensure you have given consent 
on ParentPay by Sunday night. 
 

Wednesday Mince Beef & Dumplings 
Baby Potatoes 

Seasonal vegetables 
Wholemeal Bread 

 
 

***** 
Marbled Sponge & 

Custard 
or 

Fresh Fruit 
Vegetarian Option:  Jacket 

Potato with a choice of 
filling and salad. 

7.50am SAT’s BOOSTER 
(year 6) breakfast & setup 
– start at 8am 
 
3.30pm Board Games with 
Mrs. Sanders 
 
3.30pm Cooking with Miss 
Thwaites 

*Parents Lunch - Please call the office to make a 
reservation 
 
*GR in Class 2 in the afternoon 
 
*Garden Working Party 3.30pm – 6.30pm – all 
hands on deck please!! 
 
*Yr6 Lady Lumley’s Information Evening (@ Lady 
Lumleys). 
  

Thursday Chicken Korma 
Rice 

Cauliflower & Green 
Beans 

Naan Bread 
 

***** 
Oatie Biscuit & cheese 

Or 
Fresh Fruit 

 
Vegetarian Option:  

Sandwich  with a choice of 
filling and salad 

12.30pm Sports Club 
 
NOT THIS WEEK: 3.30pm 
Multiskills Sports Club 
with Mrs. Davis 

*WHOLE SCHOOL PE 
 
* Garden Working Party 3.30pm – 6.30pm – all 
hands on deck please!! 
 
*Bee Netball at St Augustine’s – 4pm onwards – 
please ensure you have given consent on 
ParentPay by Sunday night. 
 
 
 

Friday Battered Fish 
Chips 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Crusty Bread 

OR 
A HAM SANDWICH 

 
***** 

Lemon Shortcake 
Or 

Fresh fruit 
Vegetarian Option:  Jacket 

Potato with a choice of 
filling and salad. 

12.30pm Gardening Club 
 
3.30pm Sports Club with 
Mr. Johnson 

*Class 1 & 2 Swimming 
 
 

Week Activities w/c 06.03.2023 



   

    

Page 5 of 6 

   
 

 

All upcoming events are now in the Dojo calendar. Please ensure you regularly look at this for both your child’s class and 
the whole school. Thank You! 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – AT A GLANCE: (new this week) 
17th Mar – Red Nose Day - Come to school wearing something red. No money will be asked for this charity event in school. 
Should you wish to donate, then please go to the official website https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 
21st Mar – Wellbeing Team Charity second hand Toy Sale 8am – 8.45am 
21st Mar – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
w/c 27th Mar – Parents Evenings 
Break Up 31st March 
Back to School 18th April 
21st April – C3 swimming lessons start 
25th April – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
5th May – Kings Coronation Celebration Day – details to follow 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
w/c 9th May – SAT’s week 
9th May – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
15th May Class photographs 
18th May Scooter & Skateboarding Day! 
23rd May - 31st Jan – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
24th – 26th May Y3&4 East Barnby Trip 
Break Up 29th May 
Back to School 5th June 
13th Jun – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
14th Jun – New Starters Open Evening 4-5pm 
19th  - 21st Jun – New Starters in school for transition mornings 
23rd Jun – Class 2 Trip to Murton Park 
27th Jun – Year 5 trip to Malton School for science experience day 
27th Jun – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
28th Jun – Lady Lumley’s year 6 transition day – confirmed 
3rd Jul – Yr6 Bikeability (will need to come to school with suitable bike and helmet) – full day 
4th  Jul – Yr6 Bikeability (will need to come to school with suitable bike and helmet) – half day 
4th Jul – Sports Day 
5th Jul - Year 6 pupil & parents evening at Scalby School 
6th Jul – Scalby school &  Lady Lumley’s year 6 transition day 
6th Jul – Whole School Transition day into new classes 
10th July – India Day 
11th Jul – READ WITH ME – come and join your child at the end of the day for group reading. 3.10pm – 3.30pm. 
11th Jul -  Year 6 Crucial Crew school trip (am only) 
18th Jul – Class 3 Year end performance - afternoon 2pm 
19th Jul – Class 3 Year End performance – evening 5.30pm 
Break Up 21st July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/
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Teacher Training Days 2022/2023 :5th September, 3rd  January, 17th April 2023 and 24th & 25th  July. Please avoid 
booking holidays and other non-essential term-time absence during these term dates 

  Break up Return to School 

AUTUMN TERM 2022   Tuesday 6th September 

OCT HALF TERM 2022 Friday 21st   October Monday 31st October 

CHRISTMAS 2022 Friday 16th  December Wednesday 4th  January 

FEB HALF TERM 2023 Friday 10th  February Monday 20th  February 

EASTER 2023 Friday 31st March Tuesday 18th April 

MAY BANK HOLIDAY 2023 Monday 1st May Tuesday 2nd May 

MAY HALF TERM 2023 Friday 26th May Monday 5th  June 

SUMMER 2023 Friday 21nd  July 
Wednesday 9th  September 2023 
(TBC) 

Term Dates (Academic Year 2022-23) 

This week’s attendance 

The government 
expectation for all schools 

is 96%+ attendance. 

 

• This week our school attendance was 
96% (+1% verses last week) 
 

• Our attendance for this academic 
year so far is 95% 
As you can see, our attendance so far 
this year is currently below what is 
expected. Please support us by 
ensuring that your child attends as 
much as possible.  
 
Every day missed really does impact 
hugely on the children’s learning. 
 

Attendance letters have been 
sent home with all children this 

week. 

 

 


